
September 8, 1975 
 
Board met at the town hall. 

 
All present. 
 
Pledge of a allegiance to flag. 

 
Mr. Price appeared on behalf of Mount Olivet Church and explained what they had in 
mind to develop the Walter Hammen property.  Since this would be a non conforming 
use he was advised a public hearing would be held on September 22, 8:00 before any 

permits as to development could be granted.  Clerk to put ad in paper next day.  
 
Supervisor Dan Rogers. Strom appeared and was granted a permit for a utility building.  
He was assessed $10.00 for building inspector having to call.  $20.00 total.  

 
Mrs. Sjoguist then was given a permit for an addition to her home. 
 
Earl Schindeldecker who had been given a temporary permit for a mobile home asked 

and received a permit for a home. 
 
Jerry Troutman garage was also approved.  All permits on a 3-0 vote. 
 

Geo Malecha’s son was the last for a pole barn permit.  O.K.ed. 
 
Albert Wachter was to check on CO. signs on T & intersecting roads. 
 

Bills were ordered paid.  


